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Dear Student 

 
 

We are delighted that you have taken an interest in studying Art and Design at the Deanery CE Sixth Form 
College. We are proud to have a consistent 100% pass rate, an increasing number of students achieving 

higher grades and, as a college, the highest “value added” for students completing academic subjects of any 

college in the Wigan area. 
 

We would like to take the opportunity to inform you that we are available, via email, should you wish to 
discuss anything A level (Art and Design) related or the Bridging Units recently sent to you. 

 

To ensure a smooth transition into your Sixth Form studies, we would advise you prioritise the ‘creating your 
own brief’ option within the bridging unit tasks. This will enable you to independently start to explore your 

ideas, research your theme, develop artwork and create a focus, should you choose to explore the additional 
bridging units available. 
 

 
 

Romans 12:6 
‘Having gifts that differ according to the grace given to us, let us use them’. 
 
We look forward to supporting you in exploring your creative ideas. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Mr D Brown        
Head of Art, Technology and Engineering          

 

Mr D Brown: SBrownD@deanery.wigan.sch.uk 
Miss S McGuire: SMcGuireS@deanery.wigan.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 
 

mailto:SBrownD@deanery.wigan.sch.uk
mailto:SMcGuireS@deanery.wigan.sch.uk

